
MINUTES 

Tri-Town Beach Commission Meeting 

June 8, 2015 
Present: Bill Skroski, Sue Monahan  

Absent: Dana Lavigne 

 

Permit has been received. 

Pamphlets and stickers are all set, Bill has. 

 

No new commissioners have been appointed. Dana is still on Deerfield Commission, all 

other seats are vacant. 

 

Discussed repair of dock and pavilion posts. Both are in desperate need of fixing. 

Received quote from crane operator for removing the dock, will require having the wires 

down, the fence and the guardrails removed. Major project. 

 

Received quote from excavator operator, waiting for one more quote. Possible to remove 

the dock without having the added requirement of moving wires, fence and guardrails. 

 

Received price on repairing pavilion beams. They are really rotten and won’t make 

another season. Waiting for another quote. 

 

First water test taken today. Will be taken weekly. Sue will receive results and fax to 

Deerfield BOH director. 

 

July 1 is the Senior Center Picnic. 

 

NEXT MEETING SCHEDULED: 

June 10, 2015 6:30 pm. at the Beach. 

 

 

AGENDA:. 

Lifeguards – new applicants/interviews. Review pamphlet/rules with guards. 

Maintenance issues and ready for opening on the 17
th
. 

. 


